
Spring Term 2015 

Class 3 

Happy new year to everyone!  

I hope you all had an enjoyable and, if possible, restful holiday. 

This term we see a new topic introduced in Geography which is 

Volcanoes. We will be briefly revisiting Rivers as well as looking at 

the water cycle. There will be a big history topic about The Roman 

Empire and in science will be studying Rocks and Electricity. In RE, 

the question ‘How and why do Christians and Muslims see life like a 

journey?’ and in the lead up to Easter be thinking about ‘Hope from 

Despair’. 

As usual, we will be making as many cross curricular links in order to 

reinforce the children’s learning and making the learning as hands on 

and investigative as possible. 

The children will also be exploring rhythm and structure in Music 

and in PSHCE will be thinking about ‘Me and My Future’. We will be 

looking at the work of artists and making 3D structures out of mod 

rock in art and will be making a model which uses electricity in DT. 

In PE, there will be half a term on each of swimming, gymnastics, 

dance and games. French lessons will continue as the children study 

‘Je suis musicien’.  

This just gives a very brief overview on what the children will be 

learning this term. As always, please do come and have a chat if 

there is anything you are unsure about or have concerns as the term 

progresses. 

Ann Abbey 

 


